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25 February 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
As part of our drive to maintain students’ interest in reading, Wildern will be taking part in this 
year’s World Book Day through a week of virtual events beginning 1st March.  
 
For Wildern’s World Book Week, students will:  
 

- attend their weekly assembly and live tutor session that will both focus on the power of 
reading 

- have the option to enter our competitions through completing a choice of World Book 
Week activities 

- be encouraged to use their virtual £1 book token towards a new book 
- be invited to dress up as their favourite literary character, sending a photo to 

literacy@wildern.org to enter our school’s costume competition 
- learn of staff’s favourite books to gain some reading recommendations 

 
Please find details of the competitions enclosed, along with further links to online activities you 
can complete with your child.  
 
We are excited to see the enthusiasm and creativity that students will bring to World Book Week, 
and we thank you for your support in encouraging their participation.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs M Taylor 
Senior Leader of Learning  
  
 

https://www.worldbookday.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/booktoken_SecondaryUK.pdf
mailto:literacy@wildern.org

